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Tuesday 13th September 2022  
  
  
  

Dear Parent/Carer  
  
Re: Relationships and Sex Education   
  
We are writing to inform you of the recent changes to the Government’s statutory requirements to the 
Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) provision.  
  
In response to this we have amended the RSE policy to reflect the changes in the new provision delivered at Cox 
Green School.  Please click here to read the policy http://cgss.co/lh260122   
 

The leader of Personal Development and Senior Line Manager are responsible for the organisation, monitoring and 
evaluation of the RSE programme, which is delivered predominantly during PD lessons by our students’ Form Tutor 
once a fortnight.  The termly PD newsletter will inform parents what is being covered in the term ahead.  This may 
adapt and change with need.  Over the year the statutory requirements will be covered.   
  
Our tutors are given support and training to ensure that programmes are delivered sensitively and effectively across 
all key stages.  Ground rules are developed during RSE lessons based on respect.   
  
The underlying philosophy of this policy is to develop self-respect in young people enabling them to have loving, 
caring relationships and appreciate the moral considerations and personal responsibilities within relationships and 
towards others and stay safe from harm.   
  
Should you have any questions or queries please contact the school by emailing enquiries@coxgreen.com.  
  
Yours sincerely  

  
  
Miss Burke  
Assistant Headteacher   
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